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district in whicha countytown is situatewithin this statenow
erectedor hereafterto beerectedshallbeentitledto three’ jus-
ticesof thepeaceof thepropercountyupontheelectionof the
freeholdersof the respectivedistricts in which suchtownsare
situateas soonas the presidentor vice~presidentin council
shall think properto grantthe sameandthefreeholdersof the
severaldistricts aforesaidshall as in other caseselect and
return a doublenumberof justicesof the peaceelect accord-
ingly any law heretoforemadeenactedto thecontrarynotwith-
standing.

OHAPTER M000XXX.

AN ACT AUTHORIZING THE SUPREMEEXECUTIVE COUNCIL TO DRAW
AN ORDER ON THE TREASUREROF THIS STATE FOR THE SUM OF
SEVENTY-NINE POUNDS TEN SHILLINGS IN FAVOR OF ALEXANDER
McDOWELL.

Whereasby a petitionpresentedto this houseby Alexander
McDowell it is thereinsetforth that he wasappointeda sur-
veyorof one of the districtsin thelatepurchase,that afterhe
had [carried] out his division line andbeforehehadexecuted
one warrant he receivedordersfrom the supremeexecutive
council to desist,by meansof which hehasbeensubjectedto
considerableexpensesandastherunningof theaforesaidline
is rendereduselessheha~prayedfor relief in thepremises,and
it is just andreasonablethat the expensesaforesaidbe paid.

Therefore:
[SectionI.] (SectionII, P. L.) Be it enactedand it is hereby

enactedby theRepresentativesof theFreemenof theCommon-
wealthof Pennsylvaniain GeneralAssemblymet and by the
authority of the same,Thatthe supremeexecutivecouncil be
andtheyareherebyauthorizedto draw an orderon thetreas-
urerof this statefor the sum of seventy-ninepoundsten shil-
lings beingthe balancedueto him.
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